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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
March 16, 2022 

 
All Providers 

 
Announcement  REVISED 
 
Revalidation Extended to June 2022 
 
On December 13, 2021, Montana Healthcare Programs began sending revalidation notices to providers who are 
due for provider revalidation.  
 
The letters specify a due date. Montana Healthcare Programs is extending the required revalidation date to June 
2022 or later for any provider who has received a revalidation notice.  
 
This extension is primarily due to a known system issue that is creating challenges for some providers when 
trying to revalidate. Providers should not attempt to revalidate their provider information at this time. Notices 
will be posted when the online Revalidation feature is working properly. 
 
Thank you for your continued participation in Montana Healthcare Programs! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information 
 
For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or 
(406) 442-1837 or email Montana Provider Relations Helpdesk. 
 
Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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